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	Transportation Committee Chairman Weighs In On Stimulus Bill 

Earlier today, the influential chairman of the House Transportation & Infrastructure Committee, James Oberstar (D-MN), outlined his goals for the transportation portion of the economic stimulus bill.  Chairman Oberstar spoke at a meeting of the House Democratic Steering and Policy Committee (DSPC), which met on Capitol Hill this morning to discuss the broad parameters of the stimulus plan.  Oberstar envisions a bill that would provide $85 billion for ready to go transportation projects.  He also emphasized that the funds should be sent by the Federal government to recipients within seven days of the stimulus bill being signed into law.  
Earlier this week, Metro communicated its perspectives on the stimulus bill in a letter to leaders of the DSPC.  Metro has and continues to be in direct contact with senior aides for Chairman Oberstar to ensure that the final stimulus bill includes language providing for the proper distribution of highway funds to metropolitan areas and rewards localities that raise dedicated transportation funds, among other important issues. 
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